

www.omcar.com

July 29, 2024

Dr. Allison Campbell 1821 SE 34 Lane Ocala, Florida 34471

Dear Dr. Campbell:

It is with pleasure that the Ocala Marion County Association of REALTORS® advises you that you have been recommended by the Board for election to the office of Marion County School Board District 1.

You rated the highest among all candidates for this position during the recent candidate screening sessions conducted by the Association. Attached is a copy of a news release you may wish to send to the public media regarding our Association's recommendation.

We received funding from Florida REALTORS® PAC funds and it is available for you. We would love to present you with those funds on Friday, August 1, 2024, at 9:00 am with our committee members. If you are available but if that doesn't work with your schedule, please stop by the OMCAR office anytime for your check.

We wish to take this opportunity to congratulate you and wish you success in this upcoming primary election.

Sincerely,

Gregory Lord

Gregory Lord, Chairman Realtor® Advocacy Committee